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NEXT COOKOUT/MEETING DATE:  ***SAT., 27 JUN 2020 at 10:00 AM*** 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY TO ALL THE DADS!  

President’s Message: 

Hi Everyone! 

Our June cookout/meeting is ON!  In addition to holding our gathering outdoors at my hangar, I am also asking everyone 

who attends, to bring your own food/snack (and a chair), but we will also have food and water and soft drinks available if 

you let us know that you will be attending.  As we’ve done in the past, please park outside of “EMERGENCY GATE #8,” on 

Lindbergh Dr., near the t-hangars, and someone will let you in at the walk-through gate.  Our special guest, Mark Scott, 

President of Ch. 27 in Meriden, will also be flying over their RV-12 (which is REALLY the special guest!) so we can see what 

ours will look like when it’s ready to fly!  This will be a fantastic opportunity! 

Since our last newsletter, when I spoke of our Ray Scholar, Daniel Royer being close to earning his Private Pilot certificate 

and Joe Cassineri being close to his first solo, both Joe and Dan have been successful! 

Daniel passed his Private Pilot check ride on Wednesday, June 3rd, 2020 and Joe successfully flew his first solo 12 days later 

on Monday, June 15th!  CONGRATULATIONS to them both for their accomplishments and all they bring to our Chapter! 

             

                        Daniel with his parents Michelle and Erick Royer                                                                                               Joe Cassineri 
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 In addition to our cookout, we will discuss the progress of our RV-12 build area in H2 and the next steps for our RV-12.  We 

will also discuss the potential of holding a JULY meeting, since there is no Oshkosh this year. 

I hope to see you all next Saturday as we slowly attempt to return to some normal EAA Chapter 166 activities! 

BLUE SKIES!      

-Steve Socolosky 

 

Secretary’s Report by Linc Turcotte:   THERE WAS NO MEETING IN MAY. Thanks anyway, Linc! 
 
 

If you would like to join EAA Chapter 166, please click on the 
link below. 

EAA CH 166 MEMBERSHIP FORM 
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Helicopterin’ to Captain’s Cove Seaport in Bridgeport, CT 

Great fish ‘n chips and lobster roll! 

https://www.166.eaachapter.org/documents/EAA%20CH%20166%20MEMBERSHIP%20FORM%20%202020.pdf
https://www.166.eaachapter.org/documents/EAA%20CH%20166%20MEMBERSHIP%20FORM%20%202020.pdf


 

 

 

Dave Armando:  “Where did I park the chopper?” 

 


